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MINISTRY NEWS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Outreach Dinner 
Thank you to 
Linda 
Zazzara and 
her family 
and friends 
who sponsored last week’s 
Outreach Dinner.  
 

Our next Outreach Dinner will be 
taking place on  Sunday,  
January 21.  
It will begin at 
1:30 p.m. in our 
Parish Small 
Hall. All Senior 
Citizen 
members of our Parish are invited, 
along with a guest, to this meal 
followed by BINGO.   

 

Financial Assistance  
for Parishioners 
St. Justin Community Ministry has 
set aside some funds to provide 
Parishioners with limited Financial 
Assistance when facing 
unexpected issues. If you find 
yourself in need, contact Joe Bauer 
at 408-296-1193 extension 109 or 
jbauer@dsj.org 
 
 

Food & Diaper Collection  
Most of you are aware of the 
Community Ministry Collection 
Barrels that are located in our 
Church. During the month of 
January, we will continue to 
request canned Soup, Pork & 
Beans, Chili, 
Macaroni & 
Cheese and 
Tomato Sauce. 
We are also in 
need of Baby 
Diapers (Size 
4 – 5). These 
are items that we do not receive 
often from the Second Harvest 
Food Bank. Please feel free to drop 
donations in the barrels in the 
Church, the barrel in the Foyer of 
the School or bring items to the 
Parish Office.  
 
 

Fresh Fruit and 
Vegetables Needed 
For those of you who have back 
yard fruit trees 
with an over 
abundance of 
fruit and/or 
gardens with 
vegetables 
please consider 
donating what 
you can to 
Community Ministry. The fruit and 
vegetables are a welcome addition 
to the food that we distribute to 
those seeking assistance.  
 
 

              COMMUNITY MINISTRY                     TREASURES FROM 
OUR TRADITION 
“Ordinary Time” began for us this 
week. On the old calendar, the feast of 
the Presentation, still more than two 
weeks away, was the last day of the 
Christmas season. Sadly, Bethlehem is 
hardly a place of peace on earth these 
days. The ancient Christian  
community has been largely uprooted 
by political strife. The Church of the 
Nativity stands (barely) in remarkable 
disrepair and disorder in Manger 
Square. The roof is crumbling, the  
major doorways are blocked, the  
wiring is faulty, and the worship life is 
disrupted by quarrels among Eastern 
Christians. 
   The church was founded by the  
Emperor Constantine in 325,  
destroyed in a Samaritan revolt in 
539, and rebuilt by the Emperor 
Justinian. When the area came under 
Muslim control in 638, the holiness of 
the church was respected, and in  
return Christians allowed Muslims to 
pray in the south aisle, a right still 
upheld. Earlier in that century,  
invading Persians were ordered to 
destroy all churches, but when they 
saw the magi carved over the doorway 
of the Church of the Nativity, they 
spared it out of respect for their  
ancestors who bore gold,  
frankincense, and myrrh to the same 
city. The Crusaders restored and  
redecorated the church by the twelfth 
century, and it is their plan that  
survives. Down a few stone steps is a 
stone grotto with a silver star  
marking the place of Christ’s birth: 
when the star was stolen in 1847 it 
triggered an international crisis that 
exploded into the Crimean War.  
   Since 1852, the church has been 
shared by the Roman Catholic, Greek 
Orthodox, and Armenian Churches. 
The Greeks are in charge of the 
grotto, but don’t enjoy the best of 
friendships with the Armenians. 
Catholics have the care of the Chapel 
of the Manger, and avoid the  
squabbles by a separate entrance to 
the Franciscan monastery church of 
St. Catherine. Pray for peace in  
Bethlehem!  
—Rev. James Field, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 



 

 

If you suspect abuse in your parish, school or in the Diocese of San Jose, 
please contact:  Child Protective Services 408-299-2071; Call 911; or The 
Diocesan Office for the Protection of Children and Vulnerable 
Adults,  408-983-0113 or email protection@dsj.org. If you suspect 
financial mismanagement in your parish, school or in the Diocese of San Jose, please 
contact: EthicsPoint: dsj.ethicspoint.com. 

FAITH Beyond 2000 Part I                      
  

A dynamic formation 
program for catechists and 
others interested in gaining 

a better understanding  
of their faith. 

 

The Chancery  
1150 N. First Street 
San Jose, CA 95112  

 
 

Mondays, 6:45 p.m.-9:00 p.m. 
  

January 22: The Creed 
February 26: Introduction to 

the Scriptures 
 
 

Plan now to attend  
FAITH beyond 2000 and give 

your ministry and your 
spirituality a boost! 

 
http://www.dsj.org/education/catechetical-
ministry/basic-catechist-certification/faith-

beyond-2000-part-1 
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Diocesan Wedding  
Anniversary Celebration 

 

Bishop Patrick J. McGrath would like to 
invite all couples who are celebrating 
their 1st-5th, 25th, 40th and 50th + 
Wedding Anniversaries in 2017 to 
participate in our Annual Wedding 
Anniversary Mass on February 3 at 
2:00 p.m. at the Cathedral Basilica of 
Saint Joseph. 
 

The couples will be invited to renew 
their wedding vows and will receive a 
blessing from Bishop Patrick McGrath 
who will preside over the celebration. 
Each couple will also receive a 
certificate signed by the Bishop. A short 
reception will follow. 
 

3 Ways to Register  
 

 Online registration (www.dsj.org) 
 Fill out a registration form found in 

the Valley Catholic Newspaper 
 Fill out a copy of the registration 

form from your parish office. 
 

You can submit filled out registration 
forms via fax at 408.983.0121 OR 
mail to: Diocese of San Jose 
1150 North First Street #100 
San Jose, CA 95112 
ATTN: Wedding Anniversary Mass 



 

 

ADS 



 

 

  Marriage  
  Anniversaries  

 
 
 

 

If your anniversary is coming 
up, please let us know!  

 

Laura Ortiz at 296-1193 ext. 102 
or lortiz@dsj.org 

Just a reminder to check all parish activities, go to our 
website at  www.st-justin.org. Click on the 
CALENDAR link, and you will find where it is being 
held and the times. 

You are cordially invited to attend 
St. Justin School 

Open House 

Sunday, January 28, 2018                                                             
10:00 a.m. — 12:00 p.m. 

St. Justin School is a nurturing community that is truly  
Living Our Faith. The school offers a  

curriculum of challenging academic course work as well as 
physical education, technology skills, art and music  

instruction for children in grades Preschool – 8th. 

For More Information Contact Us At 
St. Justin School  

2655 Homestead Rd Santa Clara, CA 95051 
Phone: 408-248-1094  

Email: schooloffice@stjustinschool.org 
Website: www.stjustinschool.org 

 

Catholic Values ◊ Technology  ◊ Full Athletic Program ◊Extended Care  

LADIES GUILD 
PARKING LOT SALE  

 

Date: Saturday, April 14, 2018 
 

Time: 8-1:00 p.m.  
 

Place: St. Justin Gym  
 

Cost: $25 per table  
 

You may pick up a reservations 
form at: St. Justin Parish  

Ministry Center 
2655 Homestead Road  
Santa Clara, Ca 95051 

 
Call Eva Eveleth at  

408-482-6687 
For more information or to 
have a form mailed to you.  
Forms and checks must be  
returned by April 1, 2018 

CHAINS OF GRACE 
The chains of grace are so  
powerful, and yet so sweet, that 
though they attract our heart, 
they do not shackle our  
freedoms. —St. Francis de Sales 
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